
Willamette Neighborhood Assoc. Agenda ZOOM meeting 3/10/2021 

 

Welcome 

 Shawnie = new secretary 

Minutes – Elizabeth 

Treasurer – Elizabeth 

Food Pantry Update -storm related, usual 

Historic Main St. – Rebecca Hollenbeck (storm damage, back-in-parking 

survey, anything else) 

 Seaneen Rudkin-Manning = secretary and chair of Outreach 

Committee to give presentation on what we could do with some of the 

downed trees. 

Perhaps a cleanup crew using High School students or Scouts. (Perhaps 

chipping said trees and using bark for mulch). 

Emergency Preparedness – How did the city do? How could they 

improve? 

Congratulations to Todd Jones being appointed interim City Councilor 

Post Office – work still being done behind the scenes. Marylhurst has a 

small Post Office off of 43. They are open from 9-4, Monday – Friday. 

 campaign@progressivetkeover.org  how does West Linn feel 

about the USPS removal of the Post Office? 

Should there be another snafu with a ZOOM meeting please email me 

immediately at westlinnoregon.gov/Willamette and I will forward you 

our “fix”. 

Concerns and suggestions                

mailto:campaign@progressivetkeover.org

